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Friday 9th February, 2024 

 

CRC Article 28:  All children have the right to a good quality education. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I write to inform you that, after the February half-term holiday, Miss Pascoe will be away from school for 
a number of weeks.  Miss Pascoe is very keen to return to school as soon as she is able. 
 
In Miss Pascoe’s absence, Mrs. Bradley will be your child’s class teacher.  Mrs. Bradley is a very 
experienced primary school teacher who has worked in our school previously.   Prior to half-term, Miss 
Pascoe will be meeting with Mrs. Bradley so that important information can be shared regarding your 
child and their learning, so that this handover is as smooth as possible. 
 
We thank you for your support.  Should you have any questions, please contact our School Office in 
the first instance. 
 
I am sure that you will take this opportunity to join me in wishing Miss Pascoe all the very best, and we 
look forward to seeing her back in school, as soon as she is able to do so. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
L. Boulton   S. Simpson-May 

 
Mrs. L. Boulton  Mrs. S. Simpson-May 
Head Teacher  Deputy Head Teacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

            


